Health

Sarah Wollaston Conservative, Totnes

As a result of the capped expenditure process, the wider Devon sustainability and
transformation plan is being asked to make A£78 million of savings at short noticea€"within the
next nine months. Does the Secretary of State share my concern about the impact on
patients, the short timeframe and the undermining of savings already agreed by the STP?
Will he meet me to discuss this matter and the wider CEP?

Jeremy Hunt The Secretary of State for Health

| am more than happy to meet my hon. Friend. The principle behind the capped expenditure
process is that we should have fairness between patients in different parts of the country.
We should not see patients in one part of the country disadvantaged because the NHS has
overspent in their neighbouring area, but the way in which we implement the process must
be sensitive and fair. We must ensure that we get it right.

They Work For You



